HSE - High School Equivalency
Testing Program

The GED Request has changed to, “HSE — High School Equivalency” Testing Program.

Students wishing to take the HSE, must do the following:

1)
2)

3)
4)

5)

Please send student to Terry Lopez at Central Office for HSE Request form.
DO NOT disenroll student until the HSE has been approved by the
Superintendent. (You will be contacted if student has been approved).

An interview for parent/guardian and student requesting the HSE will be
scheduled and held by the Superintendent.

If HSE has been approved, the student will bring a copy of the approval to the
high school in order to be disenrolled.

If a student that is already disenrolled and inactive in Skyward, please send
student to Terry Lopez at Central Office. (The high school will be contacted if
student has been approved).



